
BUG-L Minutes      
 
March 12, 2013        
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Judy Blevins 
Pat Gebhart 
Juanita Parsons 
Erica Thomas 
Amy Workman 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
Minutes were approved for the January 29th meeting.  
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
 
SPAIDEN TRAINING – Amy informed the group that during testing of the Common Matching 
process in Admissions, she has come to the conclusion it may not be necessary to require Banner 
General Person Entry training to update current users.  She does not believe there are that many 
users affected since it is a “special privilege.”  Amy said she will discuss the situation further 
with Marc Danner, associate director, to get his input and update the committee at the next 
meeting. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m.     
 
 


